FRONTIER

Carrier Customer Bulletin

Date of Bulletin: July 28, 2022

Notice #: CCBFTR02043

Audience: Carrier Customers Doing Business in California

Subject: Service Order Activity Restored for Keddie, CA Central Office

Date Effective:

07/27/2022

We are happy to announce that Service Order activity originating from the Keddie
Central Office in California has been restored with standard intervals.

On November 19, 2021, Frontier advised that due to damage caused by wild fires,
Service Order activity originating from the Greenville and Keddie Central Offices in
California was suspended.

Service Order activity originating from the Greenville Central Office in California
remains suspended until further notice.

If you have questions regarding the information provided in this notice, please email
Carrier.Notifications@ftr.com.

© 2022 Frontier Communications Parent, Inc. All rights reserved.

This document is the property of Frontier Communications Parent, Inc. and/or its relevant affiliates. To be added
or removed from the distribution list, please select the action and provide your contact information to Frontier at
https://wholesale.frontier.com/notifications-and-news/subscribe-to-wholesale-notifications



https://wholesale.frontier.com/notifications-and-news/subscribe-to-wholesale-notifications
https://wholesale.frontier.com/-/media/Wholesale-Notifications/CCBFTR01943B_California-Wildfires-Impacting-Frontier-Network-11192021Update.ashx
mailto:Carrier.Notifications@ftr.com

